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Alyson Stewart [astewart@planning.lacounty.gov] 

3/26/2020 10:54:20 AM 
Perla Solis [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =ac01905dc0234d4 78aa4d06edcceb4dc-perl a] 
Bruce Durbin [bdurbin@planning.lacounty.gov] 
Phone call 

Just got your call - I get an email alert with a video clip when you call my work number - which is a good thing 
since im not in the office. Confirming for 11 am. 

Sorry about the interpreter relaying the call - she shouldn't be working like that. 

Alyson Stewart 
Senior Planner 
County of Los Angeles 
Department of Regional Planning 
Telework: (818) 334-2851 

In response to the evolving coronavirus emergency, Los Angeles County facilities are closed to the public at this time. For the 
most current information about available services, public meeting schedules, and planning projects, please 

visit P..!.Ynninn.Jqr;.QJ.m.trc!l.9...Y 


